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YEAR 2 THE LAKE DISTRICT 

Year 2 have the wonderful opportunity to visit the Lake District as part of their 

Geography topic. They will be travelling by coach to The World of Beatrix Potter 

in Bowness. Then children will travel by boat across Lake Windermere to 

Brockholes Visitors Centre to undertake Mountain Skills activities.  

 

GIRLS FOOTBALL 

The girls played fantastically competing in The Premier League Primary Stars at 

Manchester United academy, they showed great resilience and made our school 

proud with the way they conducted themselves. Well done girls! 

 

SATS PARENT MEETING  
On Tuesday 11th February at 3.30pm in the KS2 Hall we will be holding a parent meeting. This will 

give you very important information about the tests your children will be taking in May. We will also be 

handing out essential revision material. 

 

NURSERY APPLICATION SEPTEMBER 2025 

Applications for our September 2025 Nursery intake will close on Friday 14th February 2025. 

Application forms can be obtained from the school office or downloaded from our website and returned 

completed via the school office or email. 

 

DOGS ON THE PLAYGROUND 
Whilst our school is animal friendly, we would like to remind parents and visitors that we do not allow 

dogs on our playground.  Not everyone feels comfortable around dogs and because of this the School 

Council voted not to allow dogs on the playground.  We would be grateful if everyone could respect the 

children’s decision. This can be distressing for the children.  

 

HEALTHY SNACKS 

Just a reminder that we promote healthy eating here at Crossacres. Is your child’s snack healthy, are 

they getting their 5 a day? Why not choose snack time the perfect opportunity for your healthy snacks. 

 

SCHOOL DAY 

The number of pupils arriving late to school has again started to increase. The school gates open at 

8.30am, the classroom doors open at 8.40am. Registration will start at 8.50am and will close at 

9.00am. Any children arriving after 9.00am will be marked as late. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School will close for the half term break Friday 14th 
February at 3:15pm and will re-open at 8.40am on 
Monday 24th February.  We hope everyone has an 

enjoyable break! 


